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Jörgen Warborn (PPE)

Subject: Reporting on the implementatation of the ‘one in, one out’ approach

During the meeting of the Committee on International Trade on Monday 21 March 2022, corporate 
sustainability due diligence and amending relevant legislation were discussed. During the question 
and answer session, the Commission stated that the ‘one in, one out’ approach will be applied within 
policy areas, and not proposal by proposal. Furthermore, the Commission stated that it will provide a 
report on how this approach has been implemented in the proposals in its work programme at the end 
of the mandate.

The Commission communication on better regulation states that ‘we will report on the annual 
implementation of the ‘one in, one out’ approach in the Annual Burden Survey’. This leads, of course, 
to questions about how the Commission will report on the implementation of the ‘one in, one out’ 
approach. In terms of regulatory transparency, I would like to underline the need for frequent reporting 
to, and dialogue with, Parliament on the implementation of this approach.

Therefore, I would like to ask the Commission to confirm that there will be annual reporting on the 
implementation of ‘one in, one out’. When can Parliament expect to receive the first report?


